
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
BURTON BARR COLLEGE DEPOT 

ARCHITECTURAL SERVICES 
ND30080040 

 
NOTIFICATION LETTER #1 

 
August 16, 2023 

 
This notification letter shall become a part of the Request for Qualifications for the above referenced 
project. 
 
Request for Qualifications is revised as follows: 
 

1. Section II – Scope of Work; paragraph 3 and 4, remove in its entirety and replace with: 
 

Expansion will not extend beyond the existing structure of the 2nd floor. Floor plans and 
drawings from prior expansions will be made available for reference after selection of 
consultant. 
 
The consultant is expected to complete final construction plans, specifications, and 
construction estimates; provide data collection information, surveying, materials reports, 
permits, various utility adjustments; and prepare the required documents (progress 
submittals) for Environmental Clearance. Services also include post design bid 
assistance through award of construction. 
 

QUESTIONS: 
 
Q1. The PowerPoint presentation has SOQs due on September 8, 2023, but the RFQ has them due 

on August 25, 2023, which one is accurate? 
A1. The RFQ has the correct submittal due date of August 25, 2023. 
 
All other terms and conditions remain unchanged. 
 
 
Kathleen Kennedy 

 
Contract Specialist II 
CITY OF PHOENIX 
DESIGN & CONSTRUCTION PROCUREMENT 
  
 

************************END OF NOTIFICATION************************ 
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